



MEETING MINUTES

DATE: November 03, 2021

ATTENDEES:

- Walter Bunt, Chair, USFS
- Paul Lenmark, Primary Member, BLM
- Chris Tipton, Primary Member, USFS
- Jed Johns, Primary Member, BLM
- Tim Blake, Coordinator, NWCG
- Maria Valerio, NAFRI Liaison, USFS
- Jake Sjolund (guest) covering for Chris Jurasek
- Dave Underwood (guest) covering for Joel Kerley

COMMENTS

- Reviewed the October Notes, approved
- Jake Sjolund will be covering for Chris Jurasek
- David Underwood will be covering for Joel Kerley
- Paul Lenmark requested that Andre Mascheroni be added to the meeting invites for the winter months, he will be covering for Paul when he is on leave

AGENDA ITEMS

Topic: PMS 505

Presenter: Walter Bunt

Discussion/Considerations:

- Review, discuss and vote on the change requests

Decision:

- Minor edits to #2, 8-28, adding National Aerial Supervision Program Manager (NASPM) and State and Private Forestry designation to the proposed text
- Additional discussion, re-write and review for #5, 30, 33 and 34

Topic: Items to be discussed during the December meeting

Presenter: Jake Sjolund

Discussion/Considerations:

- Flight time/duty day, limitations, and restrictions for air crew vs ATP.
- Night aerial supervision
- Operating outside the FTA/TFR
- AIM documentation



National Wildfire Coordinating Group

Interagency Aerial Supervision Subcommittee

Decision:

- Add Jake Sjolund to the next meeting agenda to discuss topics above
 - WB will submit an official change request to add the AIM documentation to the Standards for Aerial Supervision
 - Add Jed and Paul to the “Flight” SEAT discussion effort with the FS group
-

DATE, TIME, AND LOCATION OF NEXT MEETING

Date: December 01, 2021

Time: 14:00 MST

Location: TEAMS